

Mr. David G. Richardson Director of Religious Relationships Boy Scouts of America 1325 West Walnut Hill Lane P.O. Box 152079 Irving, TX 75015-2079

## Dear Friends:

Greetings from Focus on the Family! It's my privilege to offer a few words of support for the Boy Scouts of America, which plays a pivotal role in the lives of so many young men across the nation. I greatly appreciate the Scout's emphasis on God, along with its longstanding traditions of honesty, hard work, faith and service to our fellow citizens. As our society becomes increasingly hostile to principles grounded in Scripture, it's encouraging to see the Boy Scouts standing firm for the time-honored beliefs and values that so many Americans hold dear.

I trust the Lord will continue using the Boy Scouts of America to help instill character in those who will one day become husbands, fathers, citizens, and leaders. Richest blessings to you all!

Sincerely,

James D. Daly President and CHO

JDD/rwr